

## **Town of Sudbury**

Board of Health

DPW Office Building 275 Old Lancaster Road Sudbury, MA 01776 978 440-5479

2/21/17

Jonathan F.X. O'Brien, Chairman Sudbury Zoning Board of Appeals 278 Old Sudbury Road Sudbury, MA 01776

Re: Coolidge Phase II
Aggregation of Flow

Dear Mr. O'Brien:

In response to inquiries regarding sewage flow aggregation at Coolidge, it is my opinion that separate ownership has been demonstrated for Phase II using the criteria set forth in 310 CMR 15.011. Therefore, the project should not be subject to the Groundwater Discharge Permit Program. This opinion does not constitute an approval of the septic system. Full compliance with 310 CMR 15.00 (Title 5) must be demonstrate for the project prior to issuing an approval.

The Board of Health requested that the developer and their engineers explore innovative (I/A) treatment alternatives. Although not mandated by Title 5, I/A technologies could significantly improve wastewater quality and minimize the impact to groundwater.

Sincerely,

William Murphy

Director of Public Health